





18 rue Louisa Street, Suite 310, Ottawa, ON K1R 6Y6 • T: 613-260-2028 • F: 613-260-2029 • info1@lacrosse.ca • www.lacrosse.ca

## **Technical Bulletin 19-01**

## Lacrosse Ball

February 25, 2019

The CLA has a policy to approve lacrosse balls that manufacturers/suppliers must follow for their lacrosse balls to be approved.

This policy is in place to ensure the safety of all participants.

All sanctioned events, games and practices must use approved lacrosse balls. If the organization is using illegal lacrosse balls that are not approved, this could cause injury to a player.

Illegal lacrosse balls that have not been tested can ovalize and cause injury by the lacrosse ball going through the mask.

## PLEASE adhere to the policy below:

## 12.11 LACROSSE BALLS

12.11.1 All lacrosse balls used in Canada for CLA Sanctioned events, games and practices, must be made by a manufacturer who is approved and licensed under the CLA ball endorsement and official licensee program. The approved and licensed manufacturers must have "CLA Approved" stamped on the ball.

The manufacturer must also have their logo on the lacrosse ball